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To: Robert G. Rivera, Chairman 

 Cindy Fields, Commissioner 

 Mark A. Franz, Commissioner 

 Clark E. Smith, Commissioner 

 Jamey Steen, Commissioner 

 

From: Bob Biard, General Counsel  

 

Date: December 5, 2024 

 

Re:  Report and possible discussion on the Pic-a-State case (Wenner v. Texas Lottery 

Commission) (1994-1998) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

There are no materials for this item.  
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